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Welcome to the life of English graduate studies, which should be 
intellectually stimulating, aesthetically rewarding, but also at times 
fatiguing with endless readings and at times unnerving and frustrating. To 
ensure a steady progress in your pursuit of advanced knowledge and 
independent research in English literatures, this course has two objectives:

1) to develop your awareness of the basic elements of critical writing, of 
what you have and lack, as well as your abilities in revising and improving 
yourself; 
2) to have you practice different modes of critical writings in preparation 
for the paper and thesis writings you will be doing in the graduate program. 

To achieve the first objective, we will be engaged in a continuous process of 
writing, peer sharing-and-responding, and revision, in which all of the basic 
elements of academic writing, such as paragraphing and logical development of 
ideas, argument and organization, style and tone, evidence and language, will 
be our objects of self-examination and analysis. Besides developing your 
self-awareness as a writer, you will also learn along the way how to learn 
from peer response and search for good models, both indispensable in becoming 
a self-improving writer.

To achieve the second objective, we will do three types of short academic 
writings: analysis, exposition and critique, while working towards a full-
scale critical paper. In the first paper (#1 analysis), you will analyze a 
text of your choice in detail to support your central argument. Then you will 
do a critical review respectively of an article written on the text of your 
choice, and of a book or an MA thesis related to your research interest (#2, 
#4 critique). In between these two critiques, you will use expository tactics 
such as definition, classification, compare/contrast and cause/effect to 
define a critical interest of yours and raise the questions you want to 
answer (#3 expository essay). All of these short papers, each with at least 
two drafts, will be a preparation for the final product of our course: a 
documented paper (#5) which can, hopefully, be turned into a chapter of your 
MA thesis.

To wrap up on the work we do in this course, each of you will, towards the 
end of the semester, 1) present your paper orally, 2) hand in a revised paper 
#5, together with a self-evaluation and study plan for your thesis project.
Related Links: 
http://www.eng.fju.edu.tw/con&com_databank/Writinglinks_disciplines.htm


